
 
JS/LW 
 
2nd October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
U13 Girls City Football Tournament 
  
Your child has been selected to represent Morton Academy in the U13 Girls Football Tournament at the 
Sheepmount on Thursday, 5th October 2023. 
  
Students will need to make their own transport arrangements as the Academy are unable to provide 
transport on this occasion.  Students will need to be at the Sheepmount for 3.50pm and will be finished for 
5pm. 
 

Your child will need to bring with them: 
  

• Full Morton Academy PE Kit 

• Football boots 

• Shin pads 

• Waterproof jacket / warm clothing 

• Inhaler if asthmatic 

• Plenty to drink / snacks 
 
Please return the slip below to Miss Nugent by Wednesday, 4th October 2023.   
  

If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me at the Academy. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

C Nugent 
 

Miss C Nugent 
Teacher of PE 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Permission slip: To Miss C Nugent, Teacher of PE  
 

U13 Girls City Football Tournament – Thursday, 5th October  
 

I give/do not give* permission for my child: ………………………………………………. to attend the U13 Girls Football 
Tournament. *Please delete where applicable 

 
I can confirm that medical and contact information are as currently held by the school. 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………………..  Date: ………………………………………………………. 
 

 


